
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 2, 2015 
 
Chair and Members 
Corporate Services Committee 
 
Re:  City Recognition Queen Elizabeth II - Longest Reigning Monarch 

 
Queen Elizabeth II will become the longest reigning monarch on September 9, 2015.  I am 
inquiring as to what actions the City of London might be able to undertake to recognize this 
milestone. Some suggested options to commemorate this event could include: 
 

• Sending a message to Queen Elizabeth II 
• Naming a portion of a major roadway  
• Placing a symbolic sign on a major roadway 
• Designate a public space  

 
I am requesting the Civic Administration investigate this matter and report back to the 
appropriate Standing Committee, at the earliest opportunity, with recommended options that 
could be undertaken by the City of London to recognize Queen Elizabeth II as the longest 
reigning monarch.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Josh Morgan 
Councillor Ward 7       
 
 
 
 
 


